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November 21, 2013

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Betty McCauly
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Notification of Compliance for Northwest Ohio Wind Energy, LLC,
OPSB Case No. 13-197-EL-BGN

Dear Ms. McCauly:

Joint Exhibit 2 to the October 28, 2013 Joint Stipulation and
Recommendation by Northwest Ohio Wind Energy, LLC (“Northwest”), the
Ohio Power Siting Board Staff (“OPSB Staff”) and the Ohio Farm Bureau
Federation identified an agreed upon set of conditions and commitments
pertaining to select access roads to be constructed after a first pre-
construction conference.

Within this set of conditions and commitments, Condition # 27, requires

At least seven days prior to the preconstruction conference, the
Applicant shall submit to Staff, for review and acceptance, a copy
of all NPDES permits including its approved SWPPP, approved
SPCC procedures, and its erosion and sediment control plan. Any
soil issues must be addressed through proper design and adherence
to the Ohio EPA BMPs related to erosion and sedimentation
control.

Attached to this letter are copies of (1) the Notice of Intent for Coverage
Under Ohio Environmental Protection Agency General NPDES Permit,
mailed to the Ohio EPA on November 20, 2013; (2) a check for the filing fee
at Ohio EPA dated November 21, 2013; and (3) a copy of the Stormwater
Pollution Prevention Plan (SWPPP) of which Attachment B to the plan
contains a copy of the General NPDES Permit.

The company is awaiting the acknowledgement letter from the Ohio EPA
confirming that the General NPDES Permit applies to this project.
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Additionally, the company will not be using any above ground fuel tanks for the road
construction phase 1, so no approved SPCC procedures are involved.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

cc: Grant Zeto (w/Attachment)
Christina Burri (w/Attachment)
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

11/21/2013 3:52:40 PM

in

Case No(s). 13-0197-EL-BGN

Summary: Correspondence of Northwest Ohio Wind Energy, LLC electronically filed by Teresa
Orahood on behalf of Sally Bloomfield


